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COVENTRY SUPERINTENDENT
, OF SCHOOLS

Mr. Petrone,

This letter serves as my letter of interest in filling the vacant Peter Larson seat
on the Board of Education. I would be honored to serve our great city in
continuing the improvement in excellence in education and ensuring adequate
resources are appropriately distributed to best serve our students. My unique
industry experience can help provide perspective on future employment needs
and skills. My involvement with volunteering in the classroom gives first-hand
experience to the challenges experienced by the dedicated and talented staff. In
addition, through continued involvement in the class, I have witnessed first-
hand the growth and development of many students, not just academically. In
addition to my desire to serve, I have a personal vested interest in the continued
improvement and readiness of our students to enter the workforce, with 3
children under the age of 5 (and 1 more which is imminent) all are/will be
attending Coventry public schools.

At this point, I plan to be in attendance at the June 13" meeting. However,
delivery of our fourth child is imminent. I will notify you directly upon
admission.

Lastly, it would be an honor to aid in the continuation of the growth of our
school system.

Thank you,
Chrissy

Christina Williams
Deputy CIPT-F135 Fan
(860)830-5733
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